ROCHESTER, NEW HAMPSHIRE

TELEPHONE 1400

Mr., Maurice W, Nittler
Box 94
Geneva, Nebraska

Dear Mr, Nittler:

This letter is to verify your reported reception of
this station WUWNH, Rochester, New Hampshire, on
February 1, 1955 at 5:00 4N BST,

Our transmitter is a Gates BC-5B 5000 watts, with
high level modulation. We operate as a regional
daytime station on, as you know, 930 kc.

Thank you for taking the time to write us such a long
and interesting letter to give the detalils of reception,
which were correct. Glad to know that we have the
honor of being your first New Hampshire station, and
maybe you'll hear us agailne

I realize Nebraska is some distance from ‘ew Hampshire,
but in these days of easy travel you might be in our
vicinity, and if you ever do, drop in and visit us.
Cordially,

Ralph Warren
Chief Engineer
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